From: Eileen Willmot:

Sent: 26 October 2018 14:47
To: Planning
Subject: Eileen Willmott and Dartmouth Park Tree application comments

Dear tree officers and planners,

2018/4181/P. (37 Laurier Rd; Origin Housing; access ramp).
A local resident emailed me and showed concern for the shrub loss.
I tried to discuss it with Ben Farrant, but not successful.

Thank you,
Eileen



